
2022 Par 3 Competition 

 
 
From L-R 
Jackie Maher (Competitions Secretary), Linda Fletcher (Hazlemere), Lynda Hilton (County 
President), Glenise Marfell (Gerrards Cross) 
 
After 3 years, we finally were able to hold the inaugural Par 3 Competition at Wycombe Heights 
GC. Notwithstanding the wet and blustery conditions, all the ladies had great fun, playing well 
and enjoying the day. We were hosted well with a lively lunch, and it was a special day that all 
the ladies enjoyed and so much so would want to enjoy next year. 
 
Congratulations go to Glenise Marfell (Gerrards Cross) who took the Division 1 Net Prize and 
Linda Fletcher (Hazlemere) who won the Division 2 Net Prize. 
 
Look forward to seeing you all next year. 
 
Jackie Maher 
Competitions Secretary 
 


